
 

Meeting October 25, 2023 

Attendees: 

Jim Willcox 
Andrea DeVitto 
Marie Lorenzini 

Meeting started at 7:00pm 

Marina: Marina parking lot paving has been done, wondering if there will be striping that 
indicates the trailer run-up area to the ramp. We had an accident last week with a trailer injuring 
someone, one reason was the amount of vehicular traffic in the area where he was backing up. 
Village said they’ll follow up with the contractor. 

Also noticed that the parking stripes aren't situated so they angle toward the river, but straight in 
toward the inlet, which is what was proposed. The Village said that was the engineer’s design. 

There have been some discussions about moving the trailer parking farther back toward the 
western wall to free up more prime parking along the inlet for cars, and to prevent trailers from 
sticking out so much in a higher-trafficked area. The Village said it was considered, but there 
wasn’t enough room for trailers farther back toward the retailing wall. 

Memorial Park: Great lawn project is underway, Village is working with Marcy Denker on 
some revisions/suggestions regarding plantings. She also Marcy also recommended a stone dust 
path instead of asphalt in front of the Memorial Steps. It appears that we will award all four 
contracts to Paladino Concrete Creations. We are just waiting on Rockland County ARPA 
approval. 

Children’s Playground: New swings have been installed, wondering about the status of the 
toddler area and solid-surface walkways. Village said the bids are being reviewed and waiting to 
see if contractor can secure his SAM.gov registration before the next board meeting 

Asked the Village about the grant for the riverfront walkway area, or the grant to rebuild the 
bulkhead near the River Club property, but they haven’t yet had a response. 

Meeting adjourned 7:45. 
 


